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After everything this community has been through its is imperative that this process gets expedited
with the full attention of all agencies involved so the park can be fully returned to public use as
quickly as possible. During the course of this process the park must remain open (rotating in smaller
sections of work if necessary), including maintaining beach access to the water. If beach access is
to be restricted - work must be limited to the winter months of November to February to limit
disruption of public use.


